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   Atlanta GA 30374-0376 

 
   <Member First Name> <Member Last Name> 
   <Member Address 1> 

   <Member Address 2> 

   <Member City> <Member State> <Member Zip> 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
<Date> 
              
Dear <Member First Name>, 
 
RE: Reversal of notice regarding planned changes to your school-based health 
center benefits. 
 
This is an important notice about your Medicaid benefits. Please read it carefully. If you 
have any questions, please call us at 1-800-493-4647.  
 
You may have recently received a notice telling you that the way you get your School-
Based Health Center services was changing on April 1, 2025. New York State has 
decided that this change will not be happening at this time. You will continue to get 
your School-Based Health Center services using your Medicaid card. 
 

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan is here for you. 
If you have questions about this Medicaid benefit change reversal, please call member 
services at 1-800-493-4647, TTY 711, 8 a.m. – 6 p.m., Monday – Friday. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
UnitedHealthcare Community Plan 
  

Questions? 
We’re here to help. 
Toll-Free 1-800-493-4647 
TTY 711 
8 a.m. – 6 p.m., Monday – Friday 
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